
 
My name is Brandy-Lee Ross. I was in the US Army. I joined in 2007. I am currently a 20% disabled 
veteran with pending PTSD ratings. 
I highly recommend the free parking for 50% disabled veterans.  
In Lakewood, WA near JBLM (aka Fort Lewis) there is parking spots made specifically for disabled 
veterans. These have made it very helpful due to those who suffer from a major physical set back or 
even those that suffer from PTSD. Shopping or doing daily activities are made easier with these for us 
veterans.  
I believe not only are we supporting our veterans by doing this, but we are giving back as well. Our 
soldiers signed their life on a blank check, it is those that were being protected that need to show their 
appreciation and support for the disabled American veterans. 
Thank you for your time. 
Disabled American Veteran 
Brandy-Lee Ross 
 


